
 Annual Admission Notice 2021/2022 
The following Annual Admission Notice has been prepared by the board of Cavan 

Institute in respect of the admission of students to the College for the academic year 

2021/2022. This notice was published on 19/9/2021. 

A copy of Cavan Institute’s Admission Policy 

is available: 

at www.cavaninstitute.ie 
from the office of Cavan Institute 
(for a printed copy) 
by emailing: admin@cavaninstitute.ie 

The Application Form for admission to Cavan 

Institute is available from 02/12/2021 at: 

www.cavaninstitute.ie 

All applications to Cavan Institute will only be accepted after 05/11/2021 and the 

closing date for receipt of applications for is 01/06/2022. Applications received after 

this date will be considered and processed as late applications in accordance with 

the College’s Admission Policy. 

Please be reminded that, in line with the college’s Admission Policy and the Education 

(Admission to Schools) Act 2018, all waiting lists going forward are only in place for the 

academic year to which they apply. Therefore, if a student/learner is seeking a place in 

a particular class/course and he or she is not successful in a given academic year, or is 

on a waiting list for that year, a new application must be made for the following year.  




